
 

 

 
10th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

ARK EDUCATION BARN 

 

This year, students have the opportunity to take part in a programme at Ark Education Barn. During the 

placement students will be learning about education in animal welfare and husbandry coupled with animal 

handling, companionship and mental health awareness. 

 

Students will need to bring strong sturdy shoes, wellies or walking boots, along with clothes suitable for the 

activities outside. If your child brings a packed lunch please provide this as usual. If your child usually has a 

school meal, a packed lunch will be provided on this day. 

 

The visit will be happening within school hours and no extra arrangements need to be made. The students 

will leave at 11.30am and will be back in school for 3.00pm.  

 

The first trip will take place on the 1st February and will run every Thursday afternoon until the 28th March. 

Please kindly return the attached slip to school.  

 

Yours sincerely 

N. Booth 

Miss N Booth 

Teaching Assistant  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ARK EDUCATION BARN 

 

Student Name: ________________________________________________________________             

I give consent for my son / daughter to go to Ark Education Barn. 

I confirm the medical information college holds remains current and there has been no changes since 

September 2023. 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ 
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